
25tb November 1938

A. 3. 7enne.ll, Ssq,, 
Registrar,
University of Toronto, 
Toronto 5i Canada.

Jear tor. Fennell,
I passed your letter of the 15th of November 

concerning the admission of a number of Chinese students 
to Canadian Universities to the Principal who had previously 
received a communication from Mr. Wright, and have now 
seen a copy of the reply he seat to President Cody.

I think I should add that the 
brought to the attention of our Senate and I shall be 
pleased to let you know of any 8 
may make concerning the scheme.

Yours sincerely,
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Registrar
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